
 
 
 

March 16th, 2020 

 

MEETING POSTPONEMENT NOTICE! 
 

The Agriculture Producers Meeting scheduled for 

Wednesday, March 25th, 2020 at 7:00 p.m. at the 

Piney Community Centre has been cancelled 

to help prevent the risk of spreading COVID-19. 

 

 

The Agriculture Producers Meeting is being rescheduled! 

Notices will be mailed once a new date has been determined. 

 

 

Contact the RM Office for more information: 

204-437-2284 / 204-437-2060 

 

 

 
Martin Van Osch 

Chief Administrative Officer 

The RM of Piney 

 


